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DEAR SIRS,

REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

Copy:

Copy:

MINISTRY OF HEALTH

MINISTRY OF HEALTH

OF THE STATE OF ISRAEL
DEPARTMENT "INTERNATIONAL
RELATIONS"

MR. ROM SHIBI
SECOND SECRETARY
EMBASSY OF ISRAEL
Sofia

ANDRE WAISMANN MD
MEDICAL DIRECTOR
CENTER OF ACCELEDRATED
NEUROREGULATION OF OPIATE
DEPENDENCY

MEGAMA

The Israeli Institute of Advanced
Treatment and Research of Opiate
Dependency

27 October 2000

Based on the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of
Bulgaria and the Government of the State of Israel on Cooperation in the
Field of Health Care and Medical Science and the Plan of cooperation for
the period 1996-2001 our two countries realized very -effective
cooperation which we estimate as extremely useful.

We appreciate the repeatedly consultations that your country has rendered
us the field of health management health insurance and emergency

medicine.



In pursuance of Article 6 of the above mentioned Plan of cooperation we
would like to ask you to receive in Israel Dr. Stoyan Alexandrov, Director
of Directorate "Prophylactics, Medicine and Treatment of Diseases” in
the Ministry of Health for a period of 7 days until the end of this year.

~ Dr. Alexandrov would like to visit the Center of Accelerated

Neuroregulation of Opiate Dependency, MEGAMA the Israeli Institute
of Advanced Treatment and Research of Opiate Dependency. As Dr
Waismann is known as pioneer in develeping and implementing of the
method of Ultra Rapid Opiate Detoxification it will be very useful for Dr.
Alexandrov to get acquainted with his experience, the advantages of this
method and the opportunities for scientific researches.

We kindly requested your cooperation for realization of this visit in one
of the following periods: 27.11 - 03.12.2000, 04.12 - 10.12.2000 or 11.12.
- 17.12.2000 if possible.

We would be glad to receive Dr. Waismann in Bulgaria at the beginning
of the next year in conformity with the Plan and to specify. the agreed
issues for mutual cooperation between our two countries.

Thanking in advance for your cooperation I remain

Sincerely yours

DR. STAYKO KOULAKSAZOV

DIRECTOR OF DIRECTORATE

"INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION
. AND EUROPEAN INTEGRATION"



